
 

Ambassador Minutes – 27th April 2018  
Attendance 
 
Year 6 Ambassadors present 
 
Ambassadors asked DW if there was going to be an incentive for the class with the highest 
attendance to date. Together we viewed the attendance board and Ambassadors said that 
Purpura should be given a treat as they have reached 98% for attendance. 
 
We discussed various treats and the Ambassadors decided on afternoon tea. Ambassadors 
remembered the ice cream van and the bouncy castle but suggested that an event where 
pupils get tea e.g. cakes would be super, especially if it took place outside! 
 
Lakman said that he would like to cost up how much the afternoon tea will cost with Mr 
Sharma the Finance Manager as he would like to make it cost effective.-DW to arrange 
meeting. 
 
Kaji said she would like to meet Mr Terry to see if he could provide the afternoon cakes as 
she wants to make sure they are nice and in line with our ethos-DW to arrange meeting. 
 
Lakman and Kaji, after looking at Nursery attendance data said that they are still concerned 
as their attendance is significantly below 96%. DW informed them that the golden stickers 
have been ordered so that pupils get an instant reward at the end of each week. Lakman 
said this was a good idea as they probably don’t understand what the percentages mean and 
half a term is a long time to wait for a certificate! However, he was concerned about the 
costing, he would monitor how much the stickers cost and how many children are awarded 
one each week. However, Kaji said that eventually they would not need the stickers because 
they would just come to school every day. 
 
Lakman and Kaji asked if they could be present to shake children’s’ hands when they 
receive their sticker as attendance is really important-DW agreed. 
 
 


